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UPDATE TO INITIAL SUBSTANTIAL NOTICE 

 

Vanadium Resources Limited (ASX:VR8) (Company) refers to the announcement on 30 May 2023, 

‘Becoming a substantial holder’ (Substantial Shareholder). The Substantial Shareholder notice from the 30 

May 2023 is updated to include a copy of Subscription Agreement.  

 

This notice is authorised for ASX release by the Board of Vanadium Resources Limited. 
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